IQAC Executive Meeting

Minutes

The IQAC Executive Meeting was held on 25th February 2025, chaired by the Principal,
Dr. 1L. Boruah. The Objectives of the Meeting was presented by Mr. Dullabh Borah, IQAC
Coordinator He outlined the key areas of focus, including the reconstitution of the IQAC Committee,
planning for the NAAC accreditation, and the discussion of new programs and facilities aimed at
enhancing the quality of education and infrastructure of the college. The members agreed on the
necessity of reconstituting the IQAC Committee to include fresh perspectives and new members who
can contribute to the committee's goals effectively. The formation of a committee for NAAC
assessment, divided into seven different criteria, was approved. Theas committies will oversee and
evaluate the college’s performance across various quality parameters for the upcoming NAAC
accreditation. The introduction of new add-on courses aimed at enhancing students' skills and
employability was discussed. Proposals for courses in emerging fields were put forward. The
enhancement of facilities in the boys' hostel was discussed. Plans for improving the living conditions
and amenities for hostel residents were presented. A proposal to introduce a new computer course to
cater to the growing demand for IT skills was discussed. This course is expected to benefit both
students and the local community. The proposal to replace traditional lighting with energy-efficient
LED bulbs in the college campus was presented. This initiative aligns with sustainability goals and
will contribute to reducing energy costs. The President of UMKCSU made a formal request for a
Xerox machine to be made available for students. PM Biswakarma Scheme aimed at providing
financial support to artisans and craftsmen was discussed. The college plans to involve students in skill
development programs under this initiative. There was a focus on encouraging student excellence in
academics, sports, and extra-curricular activities.

Additionally, the implementation of NCC (National Cadet Corps) in the college was
discussed, with plans to introduce the program to foster discipline and leadership among students. The
need for organizing regular workshops for teaching and administrative staff was raised, These
workshops will focus on professional development and the latest pedagogical techniques to improve

the overall functioning of the institution. The meeting was ended by President notes and vote of

thanks.
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